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Newfoundland Aquaculture Industry Association 

NAIA 28th Annual General Meeting 

NAIA’s 28th Annual General Meeting took place via zoom on Thursday, February 10, 2022, 
with 35 members in attendance.  Special thanks to the outgoing volunteer board members 
for your support and dedication.  
 

Here is your new Board of Directors for 2022 – 2023: 
 

President / Salmonid Representative 
Sheldon George - Cold Ocean Salmon 
 
Vice President / Salmonid Representative 
Jason Card - Mowi Canada East 
 
Treasurer / At Large Representative 
Danny Boyce - Dr. Joe Brown Aquatic Research Building,  
(JBARB) Memorial University of NL 
 
Secretary / Shellfish Representative 
Laura Halfyard - Connaigre Fish Farms Inc. 
 
Shellfish Representative 
Terry Mills - Norlantic Processors Inc. 
 
Shellfish Representative 
Juan Roberts - Badger Bay Mussel Farms Ltd. 
 
Salmonid Representative 
Knut Skeidsvoll - Grieg Seafood Newfoundland 
 
Alternate Species Representative 
Cathy Follett - Marbase Cleaner Fish/Amar Canada 
 
At-large Representative 
Jonathan Gagné - Entreprises Shippagan Ltd. 
 
At-Large Representative 
Cyr Couturier - Marine Institute of Memorial University of NL 

 

For more information on the NAIA bylaws or membership, please email Jamie 
Baker, Executive Director at executivedirector@naia.ca or visit naia.ca 
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